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Tuesday, November 20th 2012

Dear Lougheed Mall Management,

As part of a school project through Inquiry Hub Secondary (part of School District #43), we would like to request permission to survey approximately 50 people, both customers and employees, in the mall.  This 7-question survey concerns how customers and employees view the music played at the mall, and is completely anonymous.  We will not collect the names of customers, employees, or stores.  The survey takes approximately 1 minute to complete, and we would spend about an hour in the mall asking customers if they would be willing to participate.  We will make it clear to all participants that we will not collect any identifying information.  The data that we collect will be used in aggregate form for the purpose of our high school project and providing feedback to the mall.
Our project is due on Friday, November 30th.  Therefore, we would appreciate it if we could complete the survey between Wednesday, November 21st and Wednesday, November 28th 2012.  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact our principal, Mr. Stephen Whiffin at 604-936-4285 or by email at swhiffin@sd43.bc.ca. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
________________

Meghan P.

________________

Shekinah K.
Inquiry Hub Secondary students

________________

Mr. Stephen Whiffin 

Inquiry Hub Secondary Principal






1432 Brunette Avenue


Coquitlam, BC     V3K 1G5


Phone:  604-936-4285














